
 
 

Kia ora, Talofa lava, Greetings            
 
Year Sixes were at camp last week, what fantastic experiences they all had, including the parents!  
 

 

Fri 9 Dec: School assembly, hosted by Room 13: 

11am – Farewell assembly for Miss Hay 

All Welcome 
 

 
TERM FOUR DATES 
This Week 

Later On… 

Wed 7 Dec: Year Six patrol party hosted by the police: Naenae Pool: 10.30-noon: Bus free 

Wed 7 Dec: KPG Lunchtime Disco: Hall: 12.45-1.30pm 

Wed 7 Dec: BoT meeting: 7.00-9.00pm: Staffroom 

Sat 10 Dec: Farewell to Barbara Hay, Walter Nash Centre, 1.00-4.00pm. Have you replied? 

Tue 13 Dec: Year Six graduation: 7.00pm. School hall 

Wed 14 Dec: Year Six Magical Mystery Tour: Straight after school – 2.15pm until very, very late..! 

Thu 15 Dec: 11.00am final assembly. Finish at 12 noon. NO KCC IN THE AFTERNOON 

Fri 16-Fri 23 Dec: KCC holiday programme available.  

Sat 17 Dec: Pasifika performing at Dowse Square sometime between 3.00pm and 6.00pm 

2017  

Mon 9 Jan: KCC holiday programme starts on Monday 9 January and finish on Thursday 26 January 

Tue 24 Jan: Stationery sales start – Please note, NO sales Friday 27 January as all staff at a meeting off site.  

Thu 26 Jan: Last day for KCC holiday programme 

Mon 30 Jan: Term One starts 
 

 50c STALLS: Friday morning tea in the hall. Not Year Sixes, other classes within the school. 

 

Caregiver And Emergency Contact Details – It has become apparent that some families have not 

updated their contact details i.e home, mobile phone numbers and in some cases addresses. If your details have 
changed during the year please check with the office that we have your up to date information on record. 
 

KCC Holiday programme enrolments due back to the office by this 
Friday 9 December 2016. 

 

Tomorrow Wed 7 Dec: KPG Lunchtime Disco: Hall: 12.45-1.30pm 
Gold coin entry. Please bring extra money for the treats available for sale 50c or $1. 

Come along and have fun. 

 
 
        
 
 

NEWSLETTER: 6 December/Hakihea 2016 
 

ph: 939 9707       txt: 027 3710 947              Dental Clinic: 0800TALKTEETH 
Principal’s e-mail: barbara.hay@koraunui.school.nz   Text: 022 170 1927 
 

BoT:   Barbara Hay: 939 9707   Craig Press: 563 8600  Rachel Brinkley: 971 5741     
Gillian McPeake: 939 9707  Shane Doherty: 027 445 8416 Toni Wana: 939 9707  Eli Maiava:  027 305 
8622   Vera Xu: 021 030 6853  Dave Robinson: 021 927 618 
KCC Cellphone: 027 241 3028 

 

mailto:barbara.hay@koraunui.school.nz


Reminder this Saturday 
Sat 10 Dec: Farewell to Barbara Hay, Walter Nash Centre, 1.00-4.00pm. 

Families, check with your child today for an empty plate and a request for help 

with catering for Saturday. Thank you. 
 

NAME: ______________________________________________ Rm: ______ 
PIECE-A-PIZZA FRIDAY LUNCH                            (Order to school by Thursday at noon.) 

__ Hawaiian @ $1.50 = $____       __ Vege Trio @ $1.50 = $____      

__ Simply Cheese @ $1.50 = $____    __ Ham & Cheese @ $1.50 = $____  

__ Moosie @ $1 = ___        __Juicie @ $1 = ____   Flavour:  lime      chocolate      berry      citrus                     
 

 

WEET-BIX TRYATHLON REGISTRATION 
 
________________________________ in Room ______ is interested in entering the TRYathlon next March. Please 
send a registration form home for us to have a look at. 
 
Completed forms to be sent back to school by 9 December 2016.  
 

Payment of $37 is required by 14 Feb next year. Drip-feed payments okay.  
 
The fee includes the T-Shirt. 
 

 


